
Orlando FSDO FAASTeam presents:

Why Do Good Pilots Make Bad Decisions?



The Treasure Coast FAASTeam is proud to host
a seminar presented by AOPA ASI Executive
Director Richard McSpadden. Mr. McSpadden
will review recent accidents, the elements
surrounding them, and discuss why good pilots
made bad decisions. Richard will rely on research
from the books “Think Again”, and “Thinking Fast,
and Slow” which dissect the way the brain makes
decisions. He’ll lead the audience through some
shortfalls of the human decision-making process
and the implications of those shortfalls in an
aviation environment. The discussion will close
with an exercise to identify and mitigate red flags
which could lead to poor aviation decision
making. 
The FAA, along with your Treasure Coast
FAASTeam, encourage all aviation minded
people to attend our every third Thursday of the
month safety seminars.  It does not matter the
certificate or rating you hold, if you know
somebody with an interest in aviation, whether it’s
your mechanic, another pilot, your right seat
buddy or just somebody with as much interest in
aviation safety as you do, please bring that friend
with you to one of our next seminars.

Event Details

Thu, Sep 20, 2018 - 19:00 EDT

FlightSafety Academy

3530 Cherokee Drive

Room M

Vero Beach, FL 32960

Contact: Timothy Whalen
(772) 812-1861

twhalen134934@comcast.net

Select #: SO1584928

Representative TIMOTHY PAUL WHALEN



Directions: Each meeting is held in a classroom inside the
FlightSafety Academy maintenance hangar which is located
just west of the Vero Beach Regional Airport Main Terminal
Bldg. Enter through the west side of the hangar, meeting is in
Classroom M.  Plenty of parking for cars and aircraft.  For
those of you flying in, park by the C.J. Cannon's restaurant at
main terminal and walk west 100 yards.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


